Lord John Browne Joins BBC on the importance of
LGBTQ representation

Lord John Browne joined Aaron Heslehurst on the BBC's Talking Business Weekly in early June to mark the start of
LGBTQ+ month.

Lord Browne discussed his journey coming out, his thoughts on anti-LGBTQ+ legislation and the broader
implications of doing business in such countries, the importance of having LGBTQ+ role models in the workplace,
and his hopeful outlook for change moving forward.
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